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A copy of correspondence from the Township of Stirling-Rawdon dated November 5, 2019 regarding an
Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) report entitled “A Reasonable Balance: Addressing growing
municipal liability and insurance costs”.

File #: TMP-25097, Version: 1

City of Barrie Printed on 5/18/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

